
Dear councilors  

 

This bypass must have a proper assessment  before any work is done that will cause 

irreparable damage.  Please make sure this is done. Many people are alarmed at this 

project that is not getting any in put from public and conservation groups. We need 

farmland especially such valuable ones  and climate impacts from more car traffic 

should be avoided.  

 Thank you,   

Eveline Pos Malkin 


